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I write in strong opposition to HB 3402, this apparent stopgap measure being pushed 

amid the legislature's inability to reach consensus on a transportation investment 

package that actually meets the safety and funding needs of our communities. HB 

3402 cuts safety funding, cuts transit funding, and cuts funding for cities and 

counties, all while continuing the unsustainable status quo of ODOT's unrestrained 

spending on highways.  

 

I implore you to vote no on HB 3402 and, should a comprehensive transportation 

package truly be out of reach for the 2025 regular session, return for a special 

session to fully address the mobility and safety needs and rights of all Oregonians. 


